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ATTENTION #13, #19 PASSENGERS 
Due to construction at Anderson Hospital in Maryville, effective Monday, July 14, 
2024, MCT cannot serve the regular bus stops at Anderson. Passengers will board at 
new bus stops located on Hospital Road close to IL-162 (just north of the current 
stops). Construction is expected to last into fall of 2026.  

For more information visit MCT.org, email info@mct.org, or call 618-797-INFO 
(4636). 
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